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From: 
Stuart J.Kerry, Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To:
Gottfried Punz, 3GPP SA2

Balazs Bertenyi, 3GPP SA2 chair


Emmanuelle Wurffel, ETSI, Mobile Competence Center Coordinator
Title: Liaison to 3GPP SA2 regarding joint meeting in February 2008
Purpose: To accept invitiation of a joint meeting in February 2008 to pursue avenues of future interworking co-operation.

Dear Gottfried,


I would like to thank you for your liaison (S2-075593), dated 12th November 2007.
Regarding: Action 1

Initially, I would like to accept your invitation to IEEE 802.11u and inform you that they will attend your 3GPP SA2#63 meeting in Athens, Greece, on Thursday 21st February 2008.  The intention is that this meeting will last a maximum of 3 hours, as expressed in your invitation, preferably starting in the morning.  As this is of suffient interest to our working group and as I am visiting Europe, on business related issues at this time, I am also planning to attend.
The main objective of this meeting will be to pursue issues of mutual interest regarding non-3GPP access to IEEE 802.11 technology.
Regarding: Action 2

Thank you for your request to IEEE 802.11u, to provide 3GPP SA2 with a copy of the latest IEEE 802.11u draft.  Unfortunately this is currently not possible, as all IEEE 802.11 drafts are only accessible to IEEE 802.11 voting members, in accordance with the policies and procedures of the IEEE.  However, I am assured by the chairman of IEEE 802.11u, that he will endeavour to present a complete overview of the IEEE 802.11u draft to you at the joint meeting.

Once again, I would like to assure you that there are many areas within which IEEE 802.11u can assist with your r8 (release 8) access to non-3GPP networks development work, especially within the areas of network selection and emergency services.

I look forward to discussion on this issue, and would like to invite you to send feedback by email as soon as possible, so that final preparations for this joint meeting can be finalized.

For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact myself, Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Stephen McCann, IEEE 802.11u Task Group chair, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry
Contact information: 

Stuart J Kerry
stuart@ok-brit.com
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Stephen McCann
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Abstract


This document contains a liaison to 3GPP SA2 regarding a joint meeting in February 2008 future, in response to their liaison S2-075593 (11-07-2831r0).











liaison
page 1
Stephen McCann, NSN

